
As the summer approaches,
departments may see turnover in
personnel. If this is the case, you
may need to rethink the
individuals assigned to contribute
to the department's BCP. If you
have new individuals you wish to
add or would like to delete past
employees access to the
department's BCP, please email
Charlyn Loera cjl124@pitt.edu. 
If a significant amount of the
department has left, consider
signing up for another training
session. 

Did you know that UPitt
Ready has a quick tile? If you
wish to favorite the icon in
myPitt, search UPitt Ready
and the tile will appear. Hit
the heart icon in order to
save it as a favorite tab.

UPitt Ready
https://pitt.kuali.co/ready/ 

Charlyn J. Loera 
Email: cjl124@pitt.edu
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